
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to Noah’s Ark after the Easter holiday. We hope you all 
had a restful break. The children have all really enjoyed settling back into 
the Preschool routines and having sunny outdoor play this week with the 
climbing frame proving a very popular choice! Indoors, we have been us-
ing everyday objects on the Black Mats. The children have been focussed 
on arranging buttons, stretching elastic bands over nail boards, pouring 
water from teapots into cups and dressing up with lots of different beaded 
necklaces! 

 

If you are about to recycle any tuna tins please could we have them for 
our cooking activities? Please bring any clean tins into Preschool and give 
them to a member of staff. Thank you.  

 

As the weather becomes warmer, we wanted to remind you to please 
send your child to school wearing sun cream and a sun hat for hotter 
days. If children are staying all day, we will reapply sun cream after lunch 
for the afternoon session. If your child has sensitive skin or requires their 
own sun cream, please send a named bottle into preschool and let a staff member know. We do have some 
sun hats to borrow, but please bring a named sun hat if your child prefers to wear their own. 

 

If your child is due to start school in September, you should have had an 
email from the BCC Admissions team with an offer of a place. Please re-
member to let them know your decision.  

 

We are putting a list together 
to let parents know which chil-
dren will be going to the same 
schools. If you are happy for 
your child’s name to be includ-
ed on the list which will be put 
up on the noticeboard, please 
let the office know.  

 

Have a great week, 

The Noah’s Ark team.  
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